
Sonotronics 'is working with you to make a difference in
the world we share...' NOW and in the FUTURE.

Here are a few ways in which we have become
environmentally conscious:

​You may notice a lot of our packaging material is
used, to save boxes and trash

Sonotronics has gone SOLAR... we harness the Sun
and use it for utilities

We use and reuse glass straws to help rid Plastics in
the waters ​​

We now offer a "Track Don't Trash"  Program.
Please mark the equipment you use in the waterways. This

will help to keep our environment clean now and in the
future.

4th of July

Sonotronics will be closed on July 3,
2020 in observation of July 4th, U.S.
Independence Day.

We will resume normal business
hours on July 6, 2020.

 ​

https://www.sonotronics.com/company/
https://www.sonotronics.com/tracking-products/equipment-tracking/
http://www.twitter.com/sonotronics1Az

